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Emergency School Closure -
Storm Eowyn

All schools in Northern Ireland are required to

close tomorrow, Friday 24 January 2025,
due to anticipated severe weather conditions.

The Met Office has issued a red alert, which covers
all of Northern Ireland from 7am on Friday until 2pm
and is warning of “very dangerous conditions™ and
“widespread disruption”.

For further information please visit:
metoffice. gov.uk/weather/forecast/regional/ni



